
Boo Bash returns Oct. 24 
Posted: Oct. 8, 2021 
 
Hear that wolf howling in the distance? He's letting you know about the 
Village's annual Boo Bash from noon to 3 p.m. Sunday, Oct. 24 at the Oak 
Park Avenue train station! Dress in your best Halloween costumes for trick-
or-treating through business booths, DJ entertainment, a costume contest 
and much more! Food and beverages will be sold. Visit the Boo Bash page or 
see the flyer below for more information. 
 

 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/government/departments/marketing_department/boo_bash.php

